
  

 

 

 

Prayer   and   Praise   as we move into 2015 

Praise in 2014 

  New office building!                   
A huge need met in full and 

overflowing. So grateful for the      

space and great location to work. 

 

 New ministry countries:  Ghana 

and Haiti!   Expanding our borders as 

the Lord leads. 

 

 Over 1000 children in 

sponsorship!                          
Hindu, Buddhist, Muslim, Tribal 

children under the gospel --and 

children of Christian parents being 

educated and prepared as witnesses. 

 

 Pastor training in 3 countries!   
It is amazing to think of the impact as 

our men train village pastors who will 

take the truths back to their own 

people—to the ends of the earth. 

 

  Fourteen mission trips.       
Fourteen projects and objectives—all 

completed for His honor and glory. 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer for 2015 

 Personal support needs for our staff 

missionaries.    Our missionaries depend 

on faith support for their personal needs.    

            

 Wisdom for decisions as the ministry 

grows.   We receive many requests for 

projects from our own ministries and new 

ministry areas.  Pray that we will properly 

discern which ones the Lord wants for us.  

 

 More partnering churches                
We are grateful for any opportunities to 

share this work with churches, Sunday School 

classes or ANY group. 

 

 Preparation for mission outreaches, 

projects and teams.   Please pray as we 

schedule travel dates and set priorities for 

2015.  Will you join a team this year? 

 

 New   Missionary   staff!                      
We are prayerfully asking the Lord to lead us 

to the right couple or individuals to join our 

missionary staff.    Tasks would include 

“marketing”, trip recruiting, field 

management and WHATEVER needs to be 

done in the office.  Salary: Faith support! We watch children who have come out of dark backgrounds     

and into the Marvelous Light as they worship their Savior. 

Help us.   Join us.  

www.allowthechildren.org 

 

Location address:         20883 Timberlake  Road      Lynchburg, Virginia 24502             

Mailing  address:          PO  Box 15309                        Lynchburg, Virginia 24502              
Please consider adding some amount to your gift for the office expenses. 
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Mission  Trip 

We are hoping to form one                       

or more teams for projects in 

Guatemala this summer.                                                      

The dates and details                       

are not set yet.         

                                                               

Let us know of your interest. 

Please  pray as we consider 

expansion to a new country in  

South  America. 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Anik’s mother died in a 

domestic  dispute with his 

father.   Anik is now living 

with relatives who struggle 

to provide for their own 

children.  He  will need a 

sponsor for school fees.  

Anik lives in a village in Bangladesh where 

we have a sponsorship program and a faithful 

pastor working.   We hope to develop a 

children’s home in 2015 for  Anik and 19 other 

children in this village. 

 

Seven year old Frank is 

a new student at the 

Blind School in   

Burundi, Africa.  He 

will be taught to read   

Scripture with his 

hands and to worship 

with his voice.  

Frank needs a sponsor to help meet his 

expenses at the school for the blind.  

Mattress Project! 

Frank and all of the blind students need      

new mattresses.   $2000 needed 

 

Yvonne’s parents are 

street hawkers and that 

is what she would be 

doing during the day, if 

not for a church in  

Ghana providing 

school for children. 

 

 Sponsorship helps with 

her expenses and pays 

for a nutritious lunch.  

Over 100 

sponsors are 

needed for this 

program. 

 

Maranatha is our largest project in Nepal.  It is a 

children’s home, a pastor training center and we hope 

that it will someday be a church.  A donor helped us  dig 

a well deep enough to provide abundant water even 

through the dry season. When the rest of the village 

faced desperate conditions, Maranatha opened the gates 

to nearly 100 families who came daily to fill their 

containers.  Many of them returned again in October to 

see the doctor during our medical clinics.  Pray with us 

that these people will come to hear the words of Life and 

become a part of the body of Christ. 

Maranatha  Children’s Home now shelters more than 30 

children.   When the construction is finished this spring, 

that number may double.  


